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JRMA to Assist the City of Sunnyvale with Municipal Solid Waste and Curbside 

Recyclables Recovery System Upgrade (NextGen) Project 

 

Brea, CA (February 16, 2023) JRMA, a leading architectural, engineering, and planning firm specializing in the 

design of solid waste facilities including transfer stations, materials recovery facilities (MRFs), and anaerobic 

digestion/biogas plants (AD), is pleased to announce they are assisting the City of Sunnyvale with its 
municipal solid waste and curbside recyclables recovery system upgrade (NextGen) project. This cutting-edge 

project will transform the Sunnyvale SMaRT Station into a high-diversion MRF with substantially enhanced 

capabilities to recover organics, fibers, and process source-separated recyclables. 

JRMA’s role will be to assist the City with procurement services for the new processing equipment. This will 

entail support in developing procurement documents and evaluating proposals received from equipment 

manufacturers. 

 

About JRMA 

JRMA Architects & Engineers (J. R. Miller & Associates), is an architectural, engineering, and planning firm 

headquartered in Brea, CA. The firm offers comprehensive services for the planning and design of processing 

facilities, including solid waste and recycling, organics recovery, renewable energy, aviation, industrial, and 

food processing. For forty years, JRMA has built a reputation for designing facilities that are cost-effective, 

achieve operational excellence, and reflect sustainable design features. With over 65 employees, JRMA has 

additional offices in San Carlos, CA; Portland, OR; Houston, TX; and Lexington, KY. 
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